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Interested in becoming a Union Learning Representative?


Neasden Branch has a vacant position.


For more information on the role, please contact:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Linda Ducret harrowulr@yahoo.co.uk and attend the next branch meeting at The Torch Public House, Wembley on Wednesday 18th May 2016 at 16.30.
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